
 
Dear Parents of Sophomore Students: 
 
Adviser meetings for the parents of sophomores will be held at New Trier High School’s 
Winnetka campus, 385 Winnetka Avenue, Winnetka, beginning at 7:00 p.m. on the 
following dates: 
 
Tuesday, September 6 for Advisers’ Last Name A-K 
Wednesday, September 7 for Advisers’ Last Name L-Z 
 
Please note that this event is for parents/guardians only and students should not attend.  
 
Each evening will begin with a brief meeting in the Gaffney Auditorium in which the 
Assistant Principal, Sophomore Adviser Chairs, and NTPA members will share general 
information about the school year.   
 
The presentation in Gaffney will be followed by a group meeting with your individual 
adviser.   These meetings have been scheduled to provide parents with an opportunity to 
meet the adviser and Bridge Builder early in the school year and to hear about adviser 
room procedures and sophomore year opportunities.   
 
Attached below you will find the room number where your adviser group meeting will 
take place.   Bridge Builders will be available to help parents find their way to the correct 
room. 
 
We look forward to greeting you on September 6th and 7th. 
 
Sincerely,  
   
Julie Smith     Ted Koulentes 
Sophomore Girls Adviser Chair  Sophomore Boys Adviser Chair 
 
 
 


